

The King's CE School
Regis Road
Tettenhall
Wolverhampton
WV6 8XG

Principal: James Ludlow

3<sup>rd</sup> February 2020

## The King's CE School Parents Association

Dear Parent/Carers

The King's CE School over the years have had a thriving Parents' Association, which has helped the school in a variety of different ways. My name is Mrs. Teresa Badger, an ex-member of staff and an active Governor of the school.

I am looking for any parent who would be willing to join the Parents' Association (we can give ourselves a new name etc. at our first meeting). We need enthusiastic, caring, helpful individuals who have different ideas of events that we could host at the school to raise funds.

The events we have planned for this term are:

- \* Chocolate / Easter Egg Tombola, with a variety of other stalls Tuesday 17th March 2020 at Sharing the Miracle
- \* Year 7 Disco Friday 20th March 2020

The committee would really welcome some parents/careers to join us, whether just to help at the events we have planned, or join the committee to take a more active role.

The next meeting we have scheduled for existing and new volunteers to discuss future events will be held at Cutie's coffee lounge in Tettenhall Wood on 8<sup>th</sup>February 2020 at 11am.

Please complete the tear off slip below if you are able to support the Parents Association.

**Yours Sincerely** 

	adaer

Mrs. Teresa Badger			
Governor of the King's CE School			
Please return slip to Mrs. Manjit Grewal (In student services)			
Students Name Year	group /form		
Parents name			
Telephone number Email			
I will /will not be attending (but want my name included) 8 <sup>th</sup>	February 2020.		

Telephone: 01902 558333 Email: admin@kingswolverhampton.co.uk twitter.com/kingsschoolwlv - facebook.com/kingswolverhampton













